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ES&S Waste and Remediation 
Marathon Petroleum Company 
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Re: Tesoro – 2 GO Mart #101 / IFC 

ADEC Hazard ID #23946 
Supplemental 2022 Work Plan for Task 4 - ADEC Approval 
 

Mr. Monson: 
 
On March 25, 2022 the Kenai Area Office of the Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (ADEC), received 
Stantec’s, Supplemental 2022 Work Plan for Task 4 for the Tesoro 2 Go Mart #101 “site” (Speedway Store 5313).  This 
work plan is approved. 
 
I have reviewed the compiled history of the site, and could not locate references to samples being collected for EDB, 
MTBE or lead as required in ADEC’s Field Sampling Guidance, Appendix F.  Could you please verify that screening 
samples have been collected from the source area?  If no screening samples have been collected for these compounds, 
plan on collecting screening samples from representative source area wells. 
 
If there are any questions regarding this approval, or any other aspect of this project, feel free to contact me at (907) 262-
3412, or via e-mail at peter.campbell@alaska.gov 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Peter Campbell 
ADEC Project Manager 

Electronic Copies: 
  Michael Zidek, Stantec 

Robert Gilfilian, Stantec  
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